
Dear Parents & Guardians, 

As mentioned in Pin Oak last term, the canteen is moving toward a cashless ordering system. Most 
of the canteen is staffed by volunteers and the paid staff we employ are hard pressed to manage the 
preparation of food and the reconciliation of all the cash that a successful canteen generates. I’m 
sure we all agree that their forte is making delicious menu items and not counting coin. 

To this end we are providing a service of ordering items on line through “Flexischools”. This service is 
now up and running and we will trial it during Term 2. If successful we will move to all orders being 
processed this way from the start of Term 3. We encourage all parents to set up their accounts and 
experience the quick and easy way to order your child’s lunch. You can even order for the whole 
term and then cancel any days not required. 

To get started please go to the following site: 

www.flexischools.com.au 

The first step is to register and create an online account. You will receive a confirmation email which 
then directs you to the Oxley College canteen page. Set up your individual children’s details then go 
ahead and order. Orders must be received by 10am on the day. Similarly cancellations must be made 
by 10am. 

There is a small charge for this system but we feel that the overall improvements in the canteen 
operations will allow us to concentrate on making nutritious and delicious food. 

Please bear with us for the first few days as we all settle in to the new routine. If you have any 
feedback - positive or negative - please feel free to email myself or our canteen manager, 
Catherine. 

Best wishes for the remainder of the school holidays. 

Kind regards   

Beverley Harris  Catherine Fraser 
(Business Manager) (Canteen Manager) 
Beverley.Harris@oxley.nsw.edu.au Catherine.Fraser@oxley.nsw.edu.au 
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